
 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE ELECTORS 

TOWN OF CAMPBELL 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY given pursuant to Wis. State Stats, Sec. 

5.84 

that a public test of electronic voting equipment will take place on 

August 5th, 2024 at 10:00 A.M. in the Campbell Town Hall 

Board Room at 2219 Bainbridge Street, La Crosse, Wisconsin. 

                                 Given this 19th day of July, 2024 

                                 Brittany Fiksdal 

                                 Town of Campbell, Clerk  
 


